
Salhouse Weekly Update W/C 12th September 2022 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Thank you so much for sending such smart and ‘ready to go’ children back to school this 
week. 
They have settled in well and hit the road running.  
I am so impressed with our new reception children who have shown such courage coming in 
and being open to new routines. 
We also welcome three new children in other year groups. It already feels like they have 
always been with us. 
So all in all a great start to what I hope will be an excellent term. 
 
Best wishes  
 

 
Next week 

 
Monday 12th September – Year 2 parent 
workshop 2.30pm 
 

 

Looking ahead 
 

Thursday 22nd September – E-Safety 
sessions  

at Broadland High School 
Parent session 7-8.30pm 

 
Friday 30th September – Blue House cake 

sale 
 

Monday 3rd October – Harvest Festival at All 
Saints Church Salhouse  

 
Friday 21st October – FOSS non uniform day 

 
Monday 14th November – Flu immunisations 

 
Monday 21st November – Individual and 

sibling photographs 

Fledglings 
 

Breakfast and After school club is now full on 
Tuesdays.  Children can be added to the 

waiting list by emailing 
fledglings@salhouse.norfolk.sch.uk 

 

Staff News 
 

Happy news!  Sophie Middleton (Nursery Manager) is expecting a baby! We are thrilled for 
her. It is her intention to return to work following her maternity leave which will start early 

March and I will update you closer to the time on how we will cover her absence. 
 

Please be aware that Miss Wilson has been called for jury service on 19th September.  Again I 
will update Bittern's parents on how any absence will be covered nearer the time. 

 

Core Value 
 

Our core value this term is 

 

RESPONSIBILITY 
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E safety for parents and children 22nd September. 

 
Children from year 1 upwards will be attending an E-safety event at Broadland High School on 

Thursday 22nd September. 
 
 

As parents you will also have the opportunity to attend a session between 7-8.30pm.  
Teachers that have previouly attended the session highly recommend this for parents, it’s very 

informative. 
 

 
This engaging session will provide information, real life examples and practical solutions to 
help parents with understand the online world and keep an open dialogue with your children 

about the dangers.  
 

Year 6 children walking home 
 

Please can you let the office know if your child will be walking home on their own. 
 

 

FOSS Uniform Bank 
 
FOSS will be holding a uniform bank on Wednesday 14th September 
before and after school on the grass by the cabin.  All clothing items are 
available for a donation. 

 

Friends Of Salhouse School 
FOSS 

 
 

The objective of FOSS is to support the school by providing additional 
facilities/materials for pupils, that are not normally provided by the Local 
Education Authority, through fundraising and social events, and further 

relationships between the pupils, staff and parents and the wider 
community. 

 
All FOSS members are parent volunteers, new members are needed.  If 
you would like to be part of FOSS and help your school please contact 

Leon Egmore on foss2019@yahoo.com or let the school office know and 
they will pass your details onto FOSS. 

 
 

 

Morning Snacks 
 

A reminder from all teachers that any snacks that are brought into school 
must be healthy and must not contain nuts.   

 
Please do not send your child with choloclate, crisps, donuts or other high 
sugary snacks.    
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